Jane Rasely

From: Council

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 4:17 PM
To: PCD

Subject: FW: Hotel

From: Tom Kilbane <kilbane229@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2019 3:58 PM

To: Council <council@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Hotel

| would like to congratulate you on your courage and integrity. | am sure it was not easy to vote against the hotel
proposal to be built on Winslow Way. Reading the objections

from the architects was a lesson in double talk. They were looking at so call facts when the real issue is the integrity of
the town we love. They are all anxious to build

here for its ambiance and make money with no thought that the hotel would be changing Bainbridge to be like every
other strip mall. Six units to house workers is a joke

that would not make a dent in the work force. The workers would all have to travel far and bring in many more cars.
We are barely dealing with all the walking tourist from

off the ferry. | applaud you for voting against the proposal. | am sure they have not finished putting their muscle on you
so | urge you to stay resolute in your decision.

Thank You,
twenty year resident. Marcia Kilbane



